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With plans for the new Teaching and Research
Building in the final stages, we want to update
alumni and friends on the progress of the “Take a
Seat” campaign, an initiative in naming a seat to
honor a special someone or a beloved pet. As of
August 31, 2004, more than 190 of the 260 avail-
able classroom seats have been designated. The list
that follows represents those who have completed
or are in the process of completing a booked

pledge since March 31 (pledge/gift form must
have been submitted to the Development Office).

A classroom seat can be dedicated for a tax-
deductible contribution of $3,000 payable over a
five-year period. If you have questions regarding
the “Take a Seat” campaign, please contact Dori
Myers, Major Gifts Officer, in the School’s Devel-
opment Office at (215) 746-7438 or via email at
dmyers@vet.upenn.edu.

Listings are shown as:
Person Making Pledge
Given in Honor of/in Memory of

PATRONS
Donald, V’61, and Sandy Abt
Given in Memory of William B. Boucher, V’40

Loy C. Awkerman, V’52
Loy Cuyler Awkerman, V’52

Kathleen M. Brasky, V’88
Given in Honor of John and Frances Brasky and Cleo, Chloe and Squirt

James R. Buell, V’60
[Inscription to Come]

Dr. Colin E. Harvey
Given in Memory of Paul Berg, V’62

Jeanine L. Mantione, V’95
Given in Memory of Woody and Chloe by Drs. John and 

Nina Mantione, V’95

Richard A. McFeely, V’61
[Inscription to Come]

Norbert McManus, V’47
Given in Memory of Margaret McManus, Godmother And Benefactress

Joseph A. Nebzydoski, V’82
Given by Joseph A. Nebzydoski, V’82

Adrianna Arcuri Richter, V’94
Given with Love and Respect to John G. Richter, Jr., V’94, by his family

Lucy, Sarah, and Adrianna Arcuri Richter, V’94

Margaret Sleeper, V’93
Given in Honor of Edward Mathis Sleeper, V’73, by his Daughter,

Meg Sleeper, V’93, and Dave Augustine

Gail K. Smith, V’74
Given by Gail K. Smith, V’74, Professor of Orthopaedic Surgery, to

Support Veterinary Education

William T., V’76, and Susan Myers, V’76, Smith
Given in Honor of Tom “Cork” Mott, and Betty Mott by Drs. William,

V’76, and Susan, V’76, Smith

William S. Stockman, V’66
Given by Dr. and Mrs. William S. Stockman, V’66

Carolyn and Kenton, V’68, Stokes
Given in Honor of Stuart Ames Fox, V’53

Richard P. Streett, Jr., V’69 (two seats)
[Inscriptions to Come]

CORRECTION
Richard G., V’48, and Laverne Ainley
Given in Memory of Robert A. Vanderhoof, V’45

“Take a Seat” Campaign

Dr. Philipp Mayhew
Jeffrey and Kelle Moley
Ms. Ann Louise Naragon
Katherine G. Palmer
Virginia M. Phoenix
Dr. Thomas and Mrs. Donna B. McClure
Tonya L. Woods

The following have given to the New Teaching and Research
Building “Take a Seat” fund in memory of Kathleen Mary
Aucamp:
Mr. and Mrs. Peter F. Back
Ms. Lois S. Bailey
Theresa A. Baron
Judith Cross Bennett
Thomas and Rose Beveridge 
Brait, Partnow, Margolin & Sharetts, M.D.s, P.A.
Ralph L. Brinster, V.M.D.
Matthew and Donna Bulicki, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen B. Campbell
Kathryn Cerruti
Michele H. Cornwell 
Ms. Rebecca L. Craik
Anna Cunningham
Dr. Richard O. Davies
Charles R. and Jo Dawson
Louis and Rita Di Lossi
Phyllis E. Di Lossi
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Dodson
Susan R. Fossler
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Friedrich
Dr. and Mrs. Keith E. Grau

Jessica M. S. Gregory
Lois Hartzell
Mark E. Haskins, V.M.D.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Helmstreit
HOK Inc.
George J. and Dolores C. Howard
Gerald Howard, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Howard, Sr.
Dean Alan M. Kelly
Dr. and Mrs. Leszek K. Kubin
Clare B. Lochstoer 
Barbara A. Matousch
Ms. Mary Lee McGrath
Dr. Adrian R. Morrison, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Scott A. Nesbitt
Wayne and Karen Nixon
Mary Ann Noble
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Nolan
Dr. John R. Pehrson
Luba N. Peimer 
Theresa Howard Polis
David L. Porter, M.D.
Mr. and Mrs. Warren Schmidt
Thomas J. Van Winkle, V.M.D.
Louis and Marilyn Vetter
Helma Weeks
William H. Garges Revocable Trust

The following have given to the New Teaching and Research
Building in memory of those listed:
Mr. and Mrs. Jerrald K. Simmers in memory of Joseph Stevens

Special Gifts to the School
THE FOLLOWING GIFTS WERE MADE TO THE 
DEAN’S DISCRETIONARY FUND

In memory of those listed:
Edwin J. Andrews, V.M.D. in memory of Ethel Carruth
Ellen McDermott in memory of Wallace J. Stuart
Susan A. Thomas-Holder in memory of Rev. Oscar E. Holder

In memory of a special pet:
Ronald L. Bomberger in memory of “WEE BONNIE NIBBY NOSE”
Edna R. Fleer in memory of “JENNY” & “SEMMY”
Gina Blyther Gilliam in memory of “REGGIE”

In honor of those listed:
Bruce Schmucker, V.M.D. in honor of Patricia B. McQuiston, V.M.D.

In honor of a special pet:
Ronald L. Bomberger in honor of “WEE BONNIE NIBBY NOSE”
Margaret Coyle in memory of “EMMY”

THE FOLLOWING GIFTS WERE MADE TO THE
VETRINARY STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP FUND

In memory of those listed:
Mr. and Mrs. Robert G. Frey in memory of Elmer B. Kipp, V.M.D.
Joseph C. Glennon, V.M.D. in memory of Stephen P. Butler, V.M.D.
Mrs. Paula A. Granger in memory of John Granger

In memory of Elmer B. Kipp, V.M.D.:
Kathleen D. Moody, V.M.D.

In honor of a special pet:
Janet Bottomley Mitchell, V.M.D. in memory of “SLUGGER” &

“MOLLY”

In honor of those listed:
The Shepard Broad Foundation Inc. in honor of Dr. Paul Fenster and

Mrs. Mary Fenster

In honor of a special pet:
Corita A. Peabody in honor of “COOPER”

The following have made gifts to the Class of 1937 Veterinary
Fund in memory of Russell S. Edmonds, V.M.D.:
Theresa Andrejko
Margaret A. Baldwin 
Georganne K. Brennan
John and Patricia Brown
Russell S. Edmonds, Jr.
Robert and Marguerite Edwards
Norma Eldridge
Mr. and Mrs. Ray English 
Anna M. Faiola
Karen and Daniel Gordaychik, Jr.
Dale J. Gordon
Charles and Theresa Harpool
Evelyn R. Harrison
Walter E. Hickson
Kiwanis Club of Wall Township
Peter and Ethel V. Kennedy
Mary E. Kohler
Clarence and Louise Mac Combie
David A. Meirs II, V.M.D.
Jean C. Morse
Jules and Sharon Nemeth
North Parkersburg Kiwanis Club
Luann O’Connor
Nancy Schroeder
Lillian Wilde Smith
Mr. Richard Whited

The following have made gifts to the Dr. David H. Knight
Memorial Fund in memory of Dr. David H. Knight:
Krystyna A. Knight
Sleepy Hollow Farm LLC
Kelly P. Yamada, V.M.D.

The following have made gifts to the Robert W. Richardson ,
V.M.D. Memorial Scholarship Fund in his memory:
Jill F. Bokern 
Vincent W. Carroll, V.M.D.
David Diefenderfer, V.M.D., Ph.D.
Jennifer S. Hamlet, V.M.D.
Natalie A. Levitt, V.M.D.
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